
Dear Parents,
Over the next term we will be exploring the wider world as one of our topics in Nursery. The children will have the opportunity to explore different cultures, taste different foods and listen to traditional music from around the world. 
We will start our topic by exploring Africa, sharing the story Handa’s surprise and tasting exotic fruits. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Should any of you be flying off on holiday over the coming weeks, please send us a postcard to use as part of our topic. We would also love to see any holiday photos that children have which you can bring in or email to hwestlake@educ.somerset.gov.uk for us to print.
We would be really grateful for any donations of travel guides, interesting artefacts or traditional clothes from different countries.
Keep an eye on the website and also the ‘Around the World’ display board within the Nursery to see how our topic develops. 
Best Wishes 
Miss Westlake 

